
                                                          

Newsletter 4

To bring the project to a close, all the partners travelled to Lyon for the final face-to-face 
transnational meeting of the project. The purpose of the fourth meeting, chaired by the 
French partner, was to check that the L2D project, now at its end, was not missing any steps 
necessary to complete the planned activities. The goal, in addition to making sure that each 
partner was up to date with the documents to be completed and uploaded and that 
necessary deadlines were set, was to consolidate relations between partners through 
cultural sharing activities. The objectives completed during the meeting were as follows 
(you can find a more in-depth discussion on the document called Agenda 13-02-2024):

⦁ Checking missing documents that need to be uploaded to the shared drive folder.

⦁ Checking for problems with the operation of the platform so that it can be improved

⦁ Exchange information on how to increase the visibility of the facebook/ youtube 
page and consequently the platform and increase the publication of posts

⦁ Increase questionnaire responses for each participating country (at least 20 
questionnaires for each parner)

⦁ Schedule deadline for uploading all missing documents (fill in the missing 
documents in mid-March/end of February, by the end of March fill in the final 
report while the last week of March will be dedicated to translation)

The next stage of the project will be to produce the final report for the l2D project.
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